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Submission: I would like to contend that the Kemps Creek Precinct should be an initial precinct for 

the following reasons: - * proximity and ease of access to the new M12 Motorway which will cost 

around $2billion to build - why lock away land close to this key piece of infrastructure when it could 

be used productively for the earmarked flexible employment uses. * proximity and ease to the 

Elizabeth Road upgrade which will cost around $600 million - again, why lock land close to this major 

investment when it could be used productively for the earmarked flexible employment uses * 

Proximity to the airport itself being only around 4 km to the east of the airport entrance, it would 

make sense to have land this close to the airport to be rezoned as a initial precinct. Thanks for your 

consideration of my submission.  

 

 

 

  

   

 




